
Sharing Assembly  Thank you to all of you who came to 
our Sharing Assembly.  Our next one is on Tuesday 12th 
March.  Next half term our whole school topic is 
‘Weather and Climate’.


Core Subject Evening  
Thank you to those parents who came 
to our core subject evening.  I hope 
you found it useful.  We shall host 
another another session later in the 
year for those parents who were 
unable to attend this week. 


Given the extraordinary amounts of illness that we have had in school, 
our percentage levels are broadly inline with national average (95%) 

which is really pleasing and a real 
testament to your efforts in 
maintaining your child’s high attendance at 
school.  Thank you!


Thank you for all your efforts yesterday 
evacuating the children amidst the snow.  We 
really appreciate how disruptive it can be from 
a travel / work / childcare perspective so thank 

you.  Please be aware that school will always be open unless you hear directly from us 
via text.  If, on a snowy morning when there might be the chance that school will be 
closing, we will always make a decision by 7.30am and let you know.  Thank you.


And finally…We break up today for half term and return on Monday 19th February.  
Have a super week whatever you get up to!


SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

9th February 2024 

Our whole school theme this half term is Weather and Climate 

6 Feb - Sharing 
Assembly at 
3pm


6 Feb - Safe 
Internet Day


7 Feb - Core 
Subject Night - 
4 - 5.30pm


9 Feb - Break 
up


19 Feb - Return 
to school


1 Mar - Y5/6 
visit to York 
Stadium


Attendance this half term


This half term

Whole School	 Girls	 	 Boys

94.4%		 	 94.6%		 94.3%


Since September

Whole School	 Girls	 	 Boys

95.2%		 	 96.0%		 94.4%


